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I oppose this. It's absolutely theft. Tax itself is theft, and retaining the kicker is double 

dipping theft.  

Instead of over taxing Oregonians, you could lower all taxes.  

Too much money is already spent on social programs that have no positive and long-

term results of creating productive citizens that repay into the system. These 

programs should cease, and that tax should be added to the kicker and returned to 

Oregonians.  

Salem House and Senate seem to forget there are 11 counties that want to leave 

Oregon. Maybe you should start listening to Oregonians outside of Portland and 

Eugene. Stop the tyrannical behavior. Give us the kicker. And change the kicker back 

to a refund, not a credit on tax returns. It's despicable that keeping the kicker was 

even a thought.  


